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Highway 49 Super Mini Mart  
Jeremiah Brown Jr  
Greenwood, MS38930  

June 6,2003  

Chief  
Regulations and Procedures Division  
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau  
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221  

RE: TTB Notice Number Four  

To Whom It May Concern:  

The proposed regulations on flavored malt beverages being considered by the TTB would be terrible for the economy. Current taxes and regulatory burdens are heavy enough. We should be 
finding ways to reduce these barriers to economic recovery. The last thing we need is more of them.  ��������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

TTB Notice No. 4 would unfairly punish business people and consumers. The policy change it describes would do harm to both and be of benefit to no one.  

I am asking you to please support the people who buy and sell flavored malt beverages and prevent what would be a calamitous change in policy for this industry. I appreciate your help.  

Sincerely  

Jeremiah Brown Jr 


